
                          October News Letter 
 
 
This month we have a lot of exciting events coming up. 
 
Our math concepts of Measurement and Patterns has  
been introduced to your child and will continue for this  
month. 
 
Our walking field trip is to the Sutter Fire Department  
on Monday, October 1ST . 
 
We will have a Halloween party on Tuesday, October 30th. 
A party sign up list will be available next week. 
Children will be able to wear costumes to school as long as they can 
get in and out of them for the restroom. 
 
(PAC) Parent Activity Club parents will begin working on the See’s 
candy fundraiser to help pay for your child’s school T- Shirt and 
Christmas gifts.  Please help and support your preschool program by 
buying $50.00 or more.   
 
(PAC) will be asking for items for the baskets that are going to the 
Brittan School Carnival on Thursday, October 25th, 3:00 to 7:00. We still 
need parents to sign up and work in the Monster Guts Booth. 
 
Our minimum day for this month is:   Wednesday, October, 31st. 
                                                                 AM 8 -10     PM 12 -2  
 
Please continue to pick your children up on time.  
 


